
 

 

BARNSTEAD PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE 

Thursday, October 5, 2023, 6pm 

Barnstead Town Hall 

 
The Barnstead Planning Board will hold its monthly meeting on Thursday, September 7, 2023 at 

6:00pm at the Barnstead Town Hall to discuss the following:  

Continuation: Robert Abbott proposes to submit an application for a Major Subdivision at Will 

Smith and Province Road, Map 2, Lot 33. Public Hearing to Follow. 

Patricia Suni Dalbec proposes to submit an application for Site Plan Review at 134 Suncook 

Valley Road, Map 2, Lot 77. If the application is accepted, the applicant proposes to operate 

a Retail business at this location. Public hearing to follow.  

Public hearing on proposed changes to the Subdivision Regulations related to culvert diameter 

minimums and to all current application forms. 

 

Plus, any other business that may come before us.  

Nancy Carr, Chair 

 

 


